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Freedom of Information Response
Our reference:  FOI 24-1482
Responded to:  xx June 2024


Your recent request for information is replicated below, together with our response.
Please provide me with all information and communications in all forms including electronic records and records of telephone communications in connection with my requests /complaints to FOI department Police Scotland.
A search of our database provides you have submitted the following FOI / Review requests to Police Scotland from 2021 to date. With the exception of review 24-0167 (still in progress) a copy of each response is attached. 
	Year
	Requests
	Reviews

	2021
	21-0407
21-1384
	21-0407
21-1384

	2022
	22-0393
22-1162
22-1323
22-2343
22-2357
22-2505
	22-2343
22-2505

	2023
	23-1596
23-2614
23-2907 (not clarified - email)
23-3078
	23-2614

	2024
	24-0071
24-0167
24-0168
24-1482 (this request)
	24-0167 (in progress)


I can confirm that there are no recordings or notes held in respect of any related verbal communications/ telephone calls. 
Please note the information above refers only to that which was provided to you under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act as any personal information is always exempt from public disclosure. 
As previously advised, only subject access legislation allows for a personal rather than public response to be provided where you require your identity to be taken into account. Any other response would be a breach of your right to privacy.
Further copies of the correspondence requested are being provided again to try to be of some assistance.  However I would remind you that the Police Scotland complaints process is the appropriate route to deal with any matters which remain unresolved. 

If you require any further assistance please contact us quoting the reference above.
You can request a review of this response within the next 40 working days by email or by letter (Information Management - FOI, Police Scotland, Clyde Gateway, 2 French Street, Dalmarnock, G40 4EH).  Requests must include the reason for your dissatisfaction.
If you remain dissatisfied following our review response, you can appeal to the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner (OSIC) within 6 months - online, by email or by letter (OSIC, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, KY16 9DS).
Following an OSIC appeal, you can appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only. 
This response will be added to our Disclosure Log in seven days' time.
Every effort has been taken to ensure our response is as accessible as possible. If you require this response to be provided in an alternative format, please let us know.
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